
 

Summer 2022 
 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Thank you for choosing Camp Olmsted.  To provide clarity on 

why we are requesting income information from all parents, 

here is what you need to know about the Income Eligibility 

form.   

 

This form is to assist Camp Olmsted with our request from the 

Department of Agriculture for reimbursement for meals we 

serve to children eligible for free or reduced-price meals in 

school.  Since all campers, regardless of eligibility will receive 

free meals while at camp, we require all campers to have an 

Income Eligibility form on file.  The information on this form 

is completely confidential. 

 

 

We can only accept the original form. Emailed and faxed 

copies cannot be accepted.  You will be required to mail the 

original form with your signature to our main office located at: 

 

Five Points Mission 

475 Riverside Drive, Suite 1922 

New York, NY 10115 

Attention: Camp Registration 

 

 

We look forward to serving you this summer! 

 

 

 

  Camp Olmsted Staff 

 

 
   OLMSTED 
     CENTER  

    

     FIVE POINTS MISSION 

 

ADDRESS:  

114 BAY VIEW AVENUE 
P.O. BOX 291 

CORNWALL-ON-HUDSON, N.Y. 12520 

 

PHONE: 

845.534.7900 

 
FAX: 

845.534.3540 

 
BUSINESS ADDRESS: 

475 RIVERSIDE DRIVE 

SUITE 1922 
NEW YORK, N.Y. 10115 

 

PHONE: 

212.870.3084 

 

FAX: 

212.870.3091 

 

WEBSITE: 

WWW.FIVEPOINTS.ORG 

 


